Wyatt, Rosie

From: rtrubek <rtrubek@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 13, 2025 8:39 AM
To: City Council

Subject: Re: Vote YES on Option A or B

Don't be bamboozled by those still desperately trying to confuse the council and the public!

It is crystal clear when you walk the proposed trail o understand why the RTC and City
planners recommend these two options: Better for environment and monarch habitat, less
expensive, beautiful views of the ocean for walking, biking, wheelchairs & parents with strollers.

Why would the council not jump on this amazing, no cost to Capitola opportunity???

Ronnie Trubek
831-818-4233



